8 September 2023
REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea is in need of supplier of Philippine Fresh Carabao
Mango gift set to serve as corporate appreciation gift to supportive partners from the media, travel
trade and other partner organizations/entities in observance of the “Chuseok” or Korean Thanksgiving,
to be celebrated on September 28 — October 1, 2023.

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS:

Item : Philippine Fresh Carabao Mango Gift set
Quantity : 130 Gift sets (6 pcs per box)
** Including Packaging and Delivery

Interested companies may submit quotation of unit price per box based on above
specifications on or before 15 September 2022, 5:00 PM to:

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea

Suite 801, President Hotel, Euljiro1-ga

Jung-gu, Seoul 04533 Korea

Tel no: (02) 598-2290 Fax: (02) 318-0520

Email: jake@philippinetourism.co.kr and jtnoveros@philippinetourism.co.kr

MARI/ RAZON JORDA-APO
Tourism Director

PDOT-Korea

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea
Suites 102 & 801, Paiknam Bidg., Euljiro 1 (il)ga, Jung-gu, Seoul 04533, South Korea
Tel: (822) 598-2290 Fax : (822) 318-0520 Email: pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr Website: itsmorefuninthephilippines.co.kr



